Good afternoon parents and caregivers,

Following the Premiers announcement this morning, that there will be an extension to the lock down and that 'Learning from Home' will continue for another two weeks, we have put together a short survey to assist with our further planning.
Could you please follow the link and complete the survey at your earliest convenience.

https://forms.gle/LwQRS9rwVhAxegZq7

Thank you,
Werrington Public School



